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November 10, 2016

David Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Courtesy Notice of Consummation of Indirect Change of Control of UPN
Dear Mr. Danner:

On July 27, 2016, Unite Private Networks, LLC (“UPN”) provided notification to the Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission (the “Commission”) relating to an agreement under which, subject
to the satisfaction of various closing conditions, Cox Communications, Inc., (“Cox’) will acquire a majority
interest in UPN Intermediate Holdings, LLC (“UPN-I”), which in turn owns 100% of UPN (the
“Transaction™). In addition, the notification indicated that Ridgemont Equity Partners (“Ridgemont™) will
remain an investor in UPN-I.

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Commission that the Transaction was consummated on
October 31, 2016. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (816) 903-9400.

Sincerely,
Unite Private Networks, LLC

%%M

Matt Wiltanger
General Counsel




